KRPA

KANSAS RECREATION AND PARK ASSOCIATION

March 12, 2004

Mark Hecker Lawrence Parks and Recreation PO Box 708 Lawrence KS 66044-0708

Dear Mark:

Thank you for hosting the National Playground Safety Institute in Lawrence. You made a great choice when you asked Mitch Young to help with it. He made sure everyone had plenty to drink and eat throughout the course and exam. The participants and instructors were happy with the facility too. Craig Houfek and his staff were a great help in room arrangements as well.

As you know, the National Playground Safety Institute is designed to educate a wide variety of professionals about the dangers that exist on some playgrounds throughout this country. Please know that children will be safer because of your willingness to provide the facility and staff for this year's NPSI.

Thanks again,

Bonnie Simon

Administrative Assistant

Copy: Fred DeVictor, Lawrence Parks and Recreation

700 SW JACKSON ST . STE 805 785.235.6533 PH



TOPEKA . KANSAS . 66603-3737 785.235.6655 FX